
Friday, Sept 10th, 2021 

 

CCC K-8 

Friday Notes  

Clinic News 

If your child is non-compliant for im-
munizations, you should have been con-
tacted for an update or to complete a 
waiver form.  If you choose to complete 
a waiver form you will need to complete 
the online education module and send 
us a copy of the certificate.  

Don’t Forget… 

Sept 13  COVID Testing 6th Grade for OELS 

Sept 14 - 17 6th Grade Outdoor Education Lab 

  School  (OELS) 

Sept 21  Lifetouch Individual Pictures 

Activities Corner 

After  School Enrichment (ASE) - Tues.-Friday until 

6:00.  ASE is only on days with a full day of school.  
No ASE on holidays, FLEX days or Teacher Profes-

sional Learning Days. 

PTSA/C3AC 
Please join us for our first PTSA Meeting. 
Our C3AC meetings will be every quarter 
starting in October. PTSA meetings will be 

the SECOND Monday of EVERY month.   
 

Monday, September 13 
6:00 PM PTSA 

 

If you have any questions about C3AC, our 
School Accountability Committee,  please 
contact Lena Benisch, C3AC Chair. The 
first C3AC meeting will be Monday, Oc-

tober 11th.  If you have any questions 
about our PTSA, please contact Tami Law-
son. 

C3AC News: What is C3AC? 

What is C3AC? - C3AC is our school’s 

School Accountability Committee (SAC)  

What does C3AC do?  -C3AC is our 

community group that supports the de-

velopment and maintenance of a strong 

partnership with Coal Creek Canyon K-

8.  C3AC membership “empowers the 

school community by giving members a 

voice in critical areas of school admin-

istration,” including input on budget 

decisions and input on school perfor-

mance improvement plans (UIP) . 

When does C3AC meet?  We meet every 

quarter  in conjunction with the PTSA 

meeting in the school library.  

PTSA Reflections  
 

Reflections is coming!! Volunteers will be needed to as-
sist with workshops and judge Reflections entries.  To 
volunteer, please contact one of our PTSA board mem-
bers. 

Picture Day 

Tuesday, Sept. 21st will be the day for individual student 

pictures.  Informational flyers were in Friday Folders this 

week. Individual order forms will be coming home soon.  

Please remember to order online or have your student 

bring their orders on Picture Day! 

 

https://www.dcphrapps.dphe.state.co.us/storyline360/story.html

